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  Read information 
contained within a 
simple pictogram.  
 
Read information 
contained within a 
simple tally chart.  
 
Read information 
contained within a 
block diagram.  
 
Read information 
contained within a 
simple table. 
 
Construct a simple 
table to show 
information 
collected (total less 
than 20). 
 
Construct a 
pictogram to show 
information 
collected (total less 
than 20). 
 
Construct a tally 
chart to show 
information 
collected (total less 
than 20). 
 
Construct a block 
diagram to show 
information 

Solve problems 
using pictograms  
 
Solve problems 
using bar charts 
 
Solve problems 
using graphs 
 
Solve 1-step 
problems using 
pictograms, scaled 
bar charts and other 
graphs 
 
Solve 2-step 
problems using 
pictograms, scaled 
bar charts and other 
graphs 
 
Solve problems 
which ask, ‘How 
many more…?’ 
 
Solve problems 
which ask, ‘How 
many fewer…?’ 
 

‘Tell the story’ of a bar 
chart with no scales on 
the axes 
 
‘Tell the story’ of a bar 
chart with scales on 
the axes 
 
‘Tell the story’ of a 
time graph with no 
scales on the axes 
 
‘Tell the story’ of a 
time graph with scales 
on the axes 
 
Construct a bar chart 
with correct labelling of 
both axes 
 
Plot information on a 
time graph 
 
Compare information 
in bar charts to answer 
questions 
 
Solve addition 
problems using 
information in bar 
charts to answer 
questions  
 
Solve difference 
problems using 
information in bar 
charts to answer 
questions 

Know how to 
construct a table 
from a set of given 
information 
 
Know how to 
construct a table 
using only the 
relevant 
information  
 
Read a table to 
answer questions 
 
Read a timetable to 
answer questions 
 
Construct own table 
and timetable 
making decision 
about labelling 
 
Compare 
information in line 
graphs to answer 
questions 
 
Solve addition 
problems using 
information in line 
graphs to answer 
questions 
 
Solve difference 
problems using 
information in line 
graphs to answer 
questions 

Know what a pie chart 
is 
 
Read a simple pie 
chart with segments 
that are divisible by 10 
 
Use information from 
pie chart to solve a 
problem 
 
Construct a pie chart 
from a set of given 
information with data 
in multiples of 6 or 12 
 
Use knowledge of 
angles to measure 
segments of pie charts 
accurately  
 
Interpret information 
from line graphs to 
answer questions  
 
Know how to read 
scales on line graphs 
 
Draw own line graphs 
with range of scales  

 
Know the term mean is 
the average  
 
Find the mean of a 
given set of numbers 
 



collected (total less 
than 20). 

 
 

 
Compare information 
in pictograms to 
answer questions  
 
Solve addition 
problems using 
information in 
pictograms to answer 
questions  
 
Solve difference 
problems using 
information in 
pictograms to answer 
questions 
 
Compare information  
in tables to answer 
questions 
 
Solve addition 
problems using 
information in tables to 
answer questions 
 
Solve difference 
problems using 
information in tables to 
answer questions 

 
 

 

 


